
Advisory #1984-1

City of STAMFOtio
(NTCI-OFriCC CORKCSPONOfl^E

March 13, l&p4 •

Mr. Robert L. Johnson

Dear Mr. Johnson;

The Board of Ethics has considered the question raised
in the letter from Nancy Mitchell, dated February 23, 1984,
and discussed at our meeting with you and your colleagues on
Match a.

The following conclusions have been reached:

1. It would not be proper for Mr. Gammell to receive
any compensation from NPP, Inc., at this time.

2. It would be proper, and not a violation of the
Code of Ethics, should Mr. Gammell, or any other Community
Development employee, desire to apply for and to fill, if
selected, the position of ConstruCfion Manager for NPP, Inc.
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